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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      - 90.71% 
Butterfly Class         - 94.55% 
Firefly Class          - 95.00% 
Dragonfly Class        - 96.45% 
 
Congratulations to Dragonfly Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 

Celebrating Success 

We love to give children an extra pat on 
the back! Please do let us know if your 
child does something outside of school 
that we can celebrate in Assembly or 
the newsletter - maybe they've taken 
part in a performance? Passed a grading 
in music or sport? Become patrol leader 
at Cubs?  
 
Please drop the office an email (even 
better if you've got a photo)! 

Parking 

Please could we remind all 
parents/carers to be mindful of where 
they park.  
 
We have had complaints that staff have 
been blocked in to the staff carpark by 
cars either blocking the entrance or 
parking in the carpark. Staff cars need to 
be able to leave site throughout the 
school day 

Dates for your Diary 

19th - 23rd Feb – Half Term 
5th March -Crucial Crew Trip (Year 6) 
5th March – Parents Evening 
8th March – World Book Day -More details to follow 
14th March – Parents Evening 
27th March – Last day of Term 
15th April – Children return to school 
6th May – Bank Holiday 
13th May - SATs week 
27th – 31st May – Half Term 
3rd – 5th July - Residential 
19th July – Last day of Term 

Behaviour Policy 

 
As a school we have been working on a new behaviour policy.  
Currently staff are being trained in this new policy. The policy is 
based on the work of Paul Dix an educational behaviour specialist 
who is held in high regard by those in education and in educational 
policy.  
 
Before we roll the policy out and start using it in school we would 
welcome the thoughts of our parents on the new policy. If you would 
be interested in reviewing the new policy before we begin using it 
please get in touch.  
 

Online Safety Guide 

 
This week’s online safety guide is about setting up parental controls 
for new devices. This handy guide is designed to help parents with 
setting up parental controls so that they can make sure that their 
children are safe online. 
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Lateness 

We are experiencing a number of children coming into school late.   
 
School gates open at 8.45am and registers are taken at 8.50am, any child arriving after the register is taken 
will be marked as late. 
 
Children arriving late disturbs the rest of the class. 
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Work from this week: 

Caterpillar Class 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Butterfly Class 
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Firefly Class 
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Dragonfly Class 


